
 

 

 

 

Sunday 16th June –Thursday 20th  June 2024 -  4 nights half board 

Hotel Broadway Park, Sandown, Isle of Wight 

The price includes: 

• Coach travel from Hatfield Bowls Club to Portsmouth and Ferry crossing to the 

I.O.W. and coach to the hotel 

• 4 bowls matches including green fees and tea and biscuits 

• Breakfast and evening meal 

• Coach remains with the group taking it to the bowls matches and often available to 

visit a place of interest before the match 

• Tips for the driver and hotel 

• Rolls/sandwiches before each match (subject to the club able to provide) 

Price £405.00 for a twin share and £485.00 for a single room (very few singles available). 

The hotel does not have any upgraded rooms available for the group. 

Deposit of £50.00 required with booking. 

Note: The prices for the ferry crossing for 2024 have not yet been released therefore a 

small supplement may be required. 

If there are more than 24 bowlers then a free day will be given to some. 

There is a limited number of single rooms. 

You do not need to be a county bowler to come on the tour. It is a great four days full of 

laughs and enjoyment with a friendly group of bowlers. Some non-bowlers come along as 

well. If you have never been before why not give it a try. 

To book your place please email Natalie Chalcraft asap natalieccm7@btinternet.com or 

tel. 01279 722761 
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